
Have your say on our proposed
changes to the Scottish Parliament
constituency and region boundaries at
Cardowan by Stepps

We are seeking the public’s views on proposed changes to the Scottish Parliament boundary
between Glasgow Provan and Coatbridge and Chryston constituencies, and the boundary between
Glasgow and Central Scotland regions, at Cardowan by Stepps. This change would bring the
boundaries into line with those of the recently amended wards and council areas.

Please visit www.consult.lgbc-scotland.gov.uk to have your say on the proposed changes.

Alternatively you can email us at comments@scottishboundaries.gov.uk or write to us at:
Thistle House, 91 Haymarket Terrace, Edinburgh EH12 5HD.

The consultation ends on 31 October 2019.

For more information on this Review and the work of the Commission visit

www.lgbc-scotland.gov.uk                           @lgbcs                              facebook.com/lgbcscotland
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